
	
  
	
  

 

 

Side event at the UNFCCC SB36 in Bonn 

Expanding Carbon Markets through New Market-
based Mechanisms 

This side event is based on the work of the CEPS Carbon Market Forum and the 
report released prior to the May 2012 UNFCCC meetings entitled “Expanding 
Carbon Markets through New Market-based Mechanisms: A synthesis of discussions 
and submissions to the UNFCCC”. 
It is intended as a discussion of issues that need to be addressed in order to make 
progress and deliver on the mandate of COP 17 in Durban: To develop Modalities 
and Procedures for the New Market Mechanism and to undertake a 
work   programme   to   consider   a   Framework   for   various approaches, 
including markets.	
  

 

Venue:  SOLAR, Ministry of Environment 
Wednesday, 16 May 2012, 18:15-19:45 

 
	
  

Agenda	
  
	
  

Welcome:   
Pedro Martins Barata, Chair of the CEPS Carbon Market Forum Task Force 
on New Market Mechanisms     

 

Presentation of the report   (20 minutes):  
Andrei Marcu, Senior Advisor and Head of the CEPS Carbon Market Forum 
 

 
Comments to the report   (40 minutes): 
 Giovanni Bertolino, ENEL 
 Ulla Blatt Bendtsen, Danish Ministry of Climate and Energy 
 Eva Filzmoser, CDM Watch 
 Y. Mizuno, MoE, Japan 
 
 
Discussion   (30 minutes) 


